


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dott.ssa Brunella Sardoni 
Procuratore della Repubblica 
Procura della Repubblica presso il Tribunale di Trapani 
Via XXX gennaio 91010 Trapani (TP) 
Italia
Dear prosecutor,
The Iuventa 10 is a group of volunteers and their work has been only helping people in need and saving lives in danger, yet they are being criminalised with baseless accusations.
Despite the evidence showing that their work has been only saving lives, the investigation has continued over three years. Three years is far too long for people whose lives and works have been put in a limbo due to the pending criminal trial.
Baseless investigations against rescue NGOs will only contribute to deplete the sea from the very necessary rescue ships. Criminalising rescue, and abandoning refugees and migrants are making the journeys deadlier and will cause many more deaths and suffering.
I request you to do the right thing, and drop the investigation against the Iuventa crew.
Yours sincerely,





